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Book your place now for the Midlands Club and Volunteer Conference on Sunday 6th October 2019 taking place
at Villa Park, home of Premier League newcomers Aston Villa FC.

The Club and Volunteer Conference will be a great way for clubs and leagues to receive all the latest news and
information from Table Tennis England, attend workshops aimed at grassroots development, and also network
and share best practice with Table Tennis England staff, local clubs, and leagues.

This year’s conference will have a particular focus on how to grow the number of young people and females in
the game.

An agenda will be sent to delegates two weeks before the event, and prior to the event attendees are able to
indicate what they would like to learn through the booking form.

The event is free to attend but advance booking is required, and limited to two spaces per club/league.

[button

link=”https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/clubs/clubs-guidance/club-and-volunteer-conference-booking-proce

ss-and-timeline”]Click here to book[/button]

The conference is the first of five taking place this season. To find your nearest conference, see below:

Sunday October 6: Aston Villa FC, Birmingham

Sunday November 24: Durham County Cricket Ground (North East)

Sunday January 19: South East

Sunday February 16: London

Saturday June 6: East

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/clubs/clubs-guidance/club-and-volunteer-conference-booking-process-and-timeline/


Further venues will be revealed in due course.

2019 National Table Tennis Conference

highlights
Not attended a Table Tennis England conference before? Here’s a glimpse of last year’s National Conference.
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